-------------------------------

PLEASE EMAIL YOUR LETTERS TO:

Governor Deval Patrick's office (email form at bottom of this web page):

http://www.mass.gov/?pageID=gov3utilities&sid=Agov3&U=Agov3_contact_us

Representative Michael Capuano’s office (email form at bottom of this web page):

http://www.house.gov/capuano/contact/email.shtml

and to:

Secretary Ian Bowles of Executive Office Environment and Energy Affairs: env.internet@state.ma.us

Secretary Jeff Mullan of Mass DOT: jeffmullan@mac.com

mayor@somervillema.gov, Patricia.Jehlen@state.ma.us, patjehlen@patjehlen.org, denise@provostcitywide.

org, Denise.Provost@state.ma.us, carl.sciortino@state.ma.us

-------------------------------

SAMPLE LETTER 

I am writing to support the Friends of the Community Path, Somerville Transportation Equity

Partnership (STEP), and other transportation advocates to ensure that the Community Path is deemed part of the Green Line extension project, in terms of design, construction and funding.  At this time, it is absolutely critical that the Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT):
1) follow through on its February 2009 commitment to continue to design the Community

Path as part of the Green Line Extension

2) clearly state in the Final Environmental Impact Statement (EIR) (to be issued in June

2010) that the Path extension is part of the Green Line project

3) include the costs for the Path extension elements, as eligible, in its funding applications

for the Green Line Extension, such as FTA's New Starts (application material presently

being submitted) and Tiger II (pre-application due July 16, 2010).

Only about $4.5 million of the $15-20 million in “extra” costs to add the Path to the Green Line have been identified, a mere 2% of the Green Line budget. If funding for the Green Line and Path extensions is not sought concurrently, as a Twin Project, it will cost many times more to construct the Path extension as a separate project, in turn yielding the grim possibility that the Community Path extension may never get built.

The Path will attract more T-riders in a very cost-effective manner. More T-riders means enhanced opportunities for getting federal funding.  The Path, a mere 2 miles from Boston at it’s current Cedar Street terminus, will provide desirable off-road bicycle and pedestrian access to the T stations, offering superior connections to the surround neighborhoods, especially in East Somerville - as in Davis Square, where 60% of the residents use public transportation and thousands walk and bike to the station each day.

This Twin Project has the potential to (finally) continue the Minuteman all the way into Boston and create a Green Transportation Corridor, akin to the precedent set by the Boston’s Southwest Corridor Park along the Orange Line.
In conclusion, I urge you to take whatever steps you can to ensure that MassDOT: 1) follow through on its commitment to design the Path as part of the Green Line Extension, 2) clearly state in the Final EIR that the Path extension is part of the Green Line project, and 3) include the costs for the Path extension, as eligible, in its funding applications for the Green Line Extension, such as Tiger II and other federal grant applications.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

YOUR NAME
CONTACT INFO
